









                 May 2013
	Recent Events

The AGM took place on Friday 10 May.  It went well and your new committee members are:
Chair:                        Marie-Thérèse Cherasse
Vice Chair:                 Mark Crankshaw

Treasurer:                 Richard Buchta

Secretary:                 Hazel Smith
Membership

Secretary:                 Ivan Cherasse
Committee members: Pippa Vaughan

                                  Frank Thorp 
                                  Marjorie Kenney     

After the usual formalities, the members of the outgoing committee were thanked for their work during the year and the new Chairman took over.  Membership fees were discussed and it was agreed that they should be increased slightly to:

Adult member:                        £ 7.00

Family member:                       £13.00

Junior member (under 18):      £ 3.00

This is the first increase for many years.
Renewals are now due and if you pay up before 30 June 2013 you can take advantage of the following reduced rates:
Adult member:                         £  6.00
Family member:                        £12.00

Junior member (under 18):       £  2.00
Please complete the attached form and send it with your fee to the Membership Secretary.  
The President’s Cup 2013

Our President, Bob Gilbert, announced that he had chosen Dick Lynch to be awarded the President’s Cup this year for his outstanding performance in ‘Haywire’ last autumn.  Dick was on stage for almost the whole play and the number of lines he had to memorise does not bear thinking about.  Congratulations Dick.
   _______________________________
Cowslip Day
Thank you to everyone who helped set up and man our display in the Village Hall at the Cowslip Day.  The photographs and memories of past productions created many a smile.
	Social Events

We hope the first of our two summer social events is already in your diary but as a quick reminder don’t forget the:

Play Reading Evening

Friday 7 June 8.00 – 10.00 pm

Chapel School Room, Guilden Morden
This promises to be an evening of great fun.  We will be reading through the extremely funny new Victorian Comedy Melodrama, ‘The Scourge from Sludgepool’ by Pauline Radley which will be staged in the autumn for the first time by the Morden Players.
We are delighted that Pauline will be joining us and it will be a great opportunity to meet her, get together with friends and have a go at being one of the entertaining characters in the play.

Please bring your own favourite tipple, tea, coffee and crispy things will be provided.

Friends and family are also most welcome – see you there. 

Auditions will be held later in the summer but in the meantime if you would like to know more about the production, please contact the Director, Jerry Lancaster, at 
ironsides1721@yahoo.co.uk or 07932 692493.
_______________________________
Summer Get-together

Come and join the celebrations.  
Bring your friends and family.
VENEZ FÊTER LE QUATORZE JUILLET!!
Bastille Day
Chez Cherasse, Bogs Gap Lane, Steeple Morden
Sunday 14 July at 1.30 pm, or
Dimanche, le 14 Juillet à treize heures trente.

Come in costume (if you want to)
Prizes for the best dressed bicycle!

Savourez les délices gastronomiques

Jouez aux boules

Food, fun and friends


